
     

 

TCCB ED Accreditation 
 The Texas Catholic Conference of 

Bishops Accreditation Commission met in 

plenary session on May 2-3, 2023 to review the 

documentation submitted by the school along 

with the Visiting Team Consensus Report.  After 

careful deliberation, the Commission granted the 

following accreditation status to St. Michael 

Catholic School:  ACCREDITED. 

 A few recommendations were made 

which the SMCS Advisory Council has already 

reviewed and will be addressing in the next few 

months and next school year.  Thank you to 

everyone who helped in any way to prepare for 

the accreditation visit. Your help and cooperation 

are very much appreciated. 

 

 

Congratulations to Kris Hubenak and Sam 

Muras for being appointed to the SMCS 

School Advisory Council.  Their terms will 

begin June 1st. 

 

 

Summer Repairs 
 This will be a busy summer here at 

SMCS.  The bathrooms in the elementary 

building are being renovated with all new 

plumbing added.  For the first time ever in our 

103-year-old building, we will have hot water! 

 

 The Family Center will also undergo 

renovations.  A new door will be installed in the 

gym to replace the one that is not operating 

properly and cannot be repaired.  A new stage 

curtain and new stage flooring is being installed.  

There is also work being done in the locker 

rooms. 

 

 All of these repairs are being financed 

through the Annual Giving Funds from 2021 and 

2022.   

Payment Due 
 We are in the process of closing out our 

financial reports for the 2022 – 2023 school year so 

we can begin the 2023 – 2024 school year.  If you 

owe money for lunches, tuition or fees, or the HSA 

points system, please pay this amount by June 10th.  If 

you are experiencing financial difficulties and cannot 

pay by that date, please contact Ms. Roeder to make 

payment arrangements. 

 

 

2023 – 2024 Registration 
 We still have several families who have not 

returned registration forms or fees for the upcoming 

school year.  Textbooks and supplies are being 

ordered, personnel is being hired, and classroom 

assignments are being made at this time.  If you have 

not already registered your child/children for the 2023 

-2024 school year, please do so now. 

 

 

Employment Opportunities 
 The following positions are still available for 

the 2023 – 2024 school year:  PE 

teacher/coach/athletic director, junior high Science 

and Social Studies teacher, part-time cafeteria worker, 

part-time after-school care aide, and part-time office 

aide.  We are also in need of someone who is willing 

to complete the diocesan requirements to occasionally 

drive the bus for field trips. 

 

The 2023 – 2024 classroom supply list and annual 

calendar were sent home last week. 

They are being attached for your convenience. 

 

Have a fun, relaxing, and safe summer! 

 

Meet the Teachers and Parent Orientation is on 

Thursday, August 3rd, beginning at 5:00 p.m. 

School supplies may be brought at that time. 
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